
RICHARD M. NIXON
P. O. BOX I 9 68

TIMES SQUARE STATION 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10036

October 26, 1968

Dear Assemblyman Haudenshield:
In these final days before the 

election, I want to take a moment to wish 
you success in your important campaign.

Nothing is more important for effective 
Government in America than to elect the 
finest men and women possible to our 
State Legislatures. It is in the State 
Legislative halls where leadership will 
be urgently needed in the immediate 
years ahead.

I am sure your supporters have been 
working very hard in your behalf, and I 
encourage them to keep up the good work 
in these final hours.

I look forward to hearing of your 
overwhelming victory.

Sincerely,

The Honorable George K. Haudenshield 
1505 Orchardview Drive 
Pittsburgh,Pennsylvania


